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A message  from  the  principal        
Dear Parents / Guardians:  
 Once again our eighth grade students will participate in the ACT Explore 

Test. I am currently waiting on labels, so I do not have an exact date. The Explore 

will be administered prior to Christmas break. I will be sending home information 

with my eighth graders as soon as the labels arrive. Stay tuned.  The holiday 

season arrived rather quickly this year. This year’s break will begin on December 

22 with students returning on January 3, 2012. I wish everyone a safe Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year. Let’s be thankful for what we have, give 

when and where we can, and reflect always.  Merry Christmas ! 

 

              Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 
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Mr. Martin Kelly 
     Principal 
   Grades 6-7-8 
 
www.labrae.k12.oh.us/ 

Newsletter 

December 1 ..................................... Picture Retakes 

December 3 ................Drama Dinner/Theater Show 

December 5-9 .................................. Dental Sealants 

December 12 .................. Interim Reports Go Home 

December 15 ..... Band Christmas Concert  7:00 pm 

December 22 - Jan 2 ................. Christmas Vacation 

January 3, 2012 ............................... School resumes 

Students of the month:           
The following students have 

been selected as Students of the 

Month for November, 2011:   
 

Lenae Brainard 

Christopher Woodyard 

Thomas Parker 

Morgan Meyer 

Tessa Smith 

Joseph Jaros 

 

 

interim reports: 
LaBrae Middle School staff will post Interim 

grades on December 9 with Interims going 

home with students on December 12. 

“Christmas at collinswood mall” 
 

The LaBrae Drama Club is presenting their annual dinner theater 

production on December 3, at 6:00 pm in the high school cafeteria. This 

year's original show is titled, "Christmas at Collinswood Mall".  We 

will be serving a wonderful dinner, complete with coffee and hot 

chocolate bar. It is a great time and a wonderful community experience 

for the whole family. The cost is only $15 for dinner and a show, with 

all proceeds going to the LaBrae Drama Club. Please call Mrs. Root at 

330-718-3759, or the high school office at 330-898-0800 by Dec. 1 for 

reservations, as there is limited seating. Come join us for a fun holiday event ! 

   Grrratz ! 

Merry Christmas from the 

LaBrae Middle School Staff 
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